
 

 

 
 

INVESTOR ALERT 
 
Name of subject of Alert: Global Settlements Group 
 
Date Added:     May 30, 2014 
 
Website of Subject of Alert: www.globalsettlementsny.com 
 
 
The Financial and Consumer Affairs Authority of Saskatchewan is warning investors who may 
have invested in York Rio Resources Inc. about solicitations being made by an individual 
claiming to act on behalf of an entity named Global Settlements Group. 
 
We recently became aware that Global Settlements Group may be contacting investors and 
telling them that Global Settlement Group has settled with the Ontario Securities Commission in 
relation to the York Rio Resources Inc. matter.  It claims to now hold funds in a “Settlement 
Fund Account”, and investors are being invited to provide information so that they may receive 
their share of this account. 
 
On March 31, 2014, the Ontario Securities Commission concluded its proceedings against York 
Rio Resources Inc.  For details on this matter, please visit www.osc.gov.on.ca.  
 
The Ontario Securities Commission has confirmed that it is not associated with Global 
Settlements Group and has not made any settlement with this entity. 
 
If you have been contacted by Global Settlements Group or anyone who claims to be acting on 
their behalf, please contact the Securities Division, Enforcement Branch at 306-787-5936. 
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